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Ottawa 3rd July, 1906.

125/101/A

Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 25th ultimo, I beg to

inform you that the voucher referred to for $200.00 in

favor of the Revd Father Bonnald was not received by the

Department.

Your obedient servant.

Fawheim

Secretary.

Kon. D. Laird,

Indian Commissioner

Winnipes, Man,

verschieden, Indian affairs, Letterbook,

27 June 1906 - 17 July 1906, (R.G. 10, volume 5135)
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